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I am writing to express my opposition to HB2190. This bill is a reaction to scare stories in the national media and does not address the needs of Arizona businesses or protect the health of vulnerable Arizonans. 

There are many in our state who are caring for loved ones or who themselves are elderly, immune-compromised, or acutely ill. These Arizonans need to know the vaccination status of those providing services in a professional capacity. Business owners may wish to protect their employees or customers thus requiring staff to be vaccinated. Owners themselves may have health conditions or vulnerable family members and should not have to choose between protecting health and running their business. HB2190 prevents people from getting accurate, life-saving information. It is unnecessary government interference. 

HB2190 treats all individuals and businesses as the same. We all need the freedom to make decisions based on our individual needs or preferences and free from overly broad legislation. 

Thank you for your service to our state,

An Arizona Citizen 


